
PEAL is hosting a webinar for families and young adults
featuring the leaders from the Pennsylvania Departments
of Education, Labor and Industry, and Human Services.
They will highlight current and future opportunities for
transition age youth, especially those who are graduating or
who recently graduated and may have missed in-person
support and instruction, employment opportunities,
and community engagement due to the COVID-19
pandemic.

Wednesday, June 2nd, 2021
2:00-4:00 PM

Training will be delivered in English, with Spanish and ASL interpretation.
If you need any additional accommodations to attend, 

please contact kbrinkley@pealcenter.org. 

Presented by:
Carole Clancy, Director, Bureau of Special Education
Shannon Austin, Executive Director, Office of Vocational Rehabilitation
Kristin Ahrens, Deputy Secretary, Office of Developmental Programs

Working Together for Successful
Transition to Adult Life:

Solutions for Graduates and Graduating
Students with IEPs and 504 plans 

after COVID-19 closures

We are gathering your questions for the presenters when you register,
so that they can be answered during the webinar.

If you need any assistance or have questions, email info@pealcenter.org.

Register at: http://bit.ly/June2webinar




